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April 27, 2017
Dear Parents/Guardians
Welcome back!  I do hope you all had a happy and restful holiday.

Staffing 

We are delighted to inform you that we have managed to secure a teacher to cover Miss Kobylka’s maternity leave.  Mrs McLean commenced teaching in P5/6 on Monday, and we hope you will join with us in welcoming her to our school.
Reminders!
We have been asked to remind you all once again about the following issues:
· No dogs of any description are allowed in the school grounds

· Bikes/scooters must not be ridden into the playground but pushed to the bike racks

· Parking is not allowed in the Drop-off Circle.  This includes dropping off at nursery.

School Website

I am delighted to inform you that the school website is now live.  Please visit it (Kaimhill.aberdeen.sch.uk) and find out what is going on in Kaimhill School.

Twitter
Please be reminded that Kaimhill School now has a Twitter Account.  You can follow us @KaimhillSch to find all the latest information about life in Kaimhill School.
Dates For Your Diary
May 1, 2017
May Day holiday

May 2, 2017
In-service day.  School closed to pupils

May 8-11, 2017
P7 residential trip to Cromdale

May 23, 2017
P7 Assembly 11.40 am

May 23, 2017
P1/2 Assembly 2.15 pm

May 23, 2017
Parents’ Evening 

May 25, 2017
Parents’ Evening

May 29, 2017
P6 Assembly 2.15 pm

June 7, 2017
P4 Assembly 11.40 am

June 7, 2017
P3 Assembly 1.15 pm.  Please note new date!
June 13, 2017
P3/4 Assembly 2.15 pm

June 20, 2017
P1 EJ and P1 CF Assembly 2.15 pm

June 30, 2017
Last day of term

August 21, 2017
In-service day.  School closed to pupils

August 22, 2017
First day of new session

Mrs Susie Webster

Acting Head Teacher
